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DELEGATED DECISIONS BY DEPUTY LEADER – 
17 APRIL 2018 

 
ITEM 2 – QUESTIONS FROM COUNTY COUNCILLORS 

 
Question received from the following Member: 
 

Question from Councillor Howson to Councillor Heathcoat 

“There have been two notable events in my division involving the fire & 
Rescue service since I became a county councillor in 2013. Both incidents 
related to either university premises or students: a suspicious package in 
2013 at St Hugh’s College and more recently a possible chemical incident in 
Elizabeth Jennings Way. Will the Deputy Leader ensure that the Fire and 
Rescue Service Community Risk Management Plan (CRMP) for future years 
takes full account of the range of risks now being posed?” 

 
Answer 
 
“Our Community Risk Management Plan 2017-22 sets out how we have 
assessed the risks related to incidents related to issues of national resilience 
and those included in the Thames Valley local risk register. We have 
assessed our ability to respond to these incidents at a local level and the 
support that is available from regional and national arrangements that are 
available to all Fire and Rescue Services. I can therefore guarantee Cllr 
Howson that the full range of risks have been taken into account, however we 
continue to monitor any emergent risks through the annual planning review as 
an ongoing process.” 
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